Debra Thompson

From: Cindi Lagoudakis

Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 11:46 AM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Fwd: assembly position

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: john <perhav@gci.net>

Date: June 8, 2017 at 11:15:06 AM AKDT
To: <assembly@petersburgak.eov>
Subject: assembly position

Assembly Members:

I would like to be considered for the assembly position that is open at this time until the October
election. I have served on the Peterburg City Council and the Peterburg Borough Assembly for
several years in the past. I feel I have stayed current with our present issues and have some
knowlegable insite into our future challenges.

I would appreciate your thoughtful consideration of me for the opened assembly positon and
would be happy to address any questions/concerns any you may have.

Thank you, JohnR. Havrilek



